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Update: Central Waterfront 

Central Waterfront: Jack Layton Ferry Terminal

Å January 2015: We launched 

innovative design competition 

Å January ïApril: Public consultation

Å April 2015: Winning design chosen

Å August 2015: We retained KPMB + 

West 8 + Ken Greenberg Consultants 

to refine their winning master plan

Å August 2015: We met with the 

Stakeholder Advisory Committee for 

the Jack Layton Ferry Terminal and 

Harbour Square Park project

Å Next Steps: Public consultation in 

early 2016 as we refine the master plan 

and develop phase 1



Official Opening: June 19, 2015

Central Waterfront: Queens Quay Official Opening



Update: Central Waterfront

Central Waterfront: Queens Quay

Upcoming work ïToronto Hydro:

Å Toronto Hydro crews will return to install the new underground power cables in 

existing conduits

Å Work will begin in early November at Yo Yo Ma Lane, moving east to Yonge 

Street

Å Minimal disruptions include:

o Localized blockage of the Martin Goodman Trail 

o Slight noise from dewatering at times

Å Once permanent power is running, we will remove the 20 temporary aluminum 

poles and overhead power and install remaining signature wooden poles



Agenda

ÅWhy Did We Revitalize Queens Quay?

ÅProject History ïThe Process

ÅQueens Quay Revitalization Public Report

ÅAdditional Public Feedback

ÅChanges Pending or Under Review

Agenda

Report Back to the Community

http://www.waterfrontoronto.ca/uploads/documents/2015_queens_quay_report_final_1.pdf


Why Did We Revitalize Queens Quay?


